
18th-23rd October, 21 

Weekly Report from Kalimpong Animal Shelter 

 

It has been raining persistently here in the Hills for the last few days. Due to bad weather, more 

dogs are falling sick. So KAS is taking care of clinical cases that are coming for treatment. Dogs 

are suffering from common cold, diarhhoea and vomiting.   

 

 

Two senior dogs have been surrendered to KAS last week. They are aged 3 or more and we are 

looking for a loving family for them. These brothers were surrendered after their owner passed 

away. We have found a few adopters so far but from different states. We preferably are looking 

for someone from Kalimpong to adopt these dogs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Our Shelter kennels are full of admit cases. A few of them are brought for their ABC and the rest 

are admitted for treatment of their wounds. A malnourished Dane has been admitted for a couple 

of days. The dog has been malnourished for a long time and Dr. Deo has been checking upon him 

and treating his disease.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are fostering a surrendered mother dog and her litters. Once the litters wean and are adopted, 

we will get the dog spayed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cats are doing absolutely great in their new Cattery. They are enjoying the big space. Anu has 

been a good keeper to them.  

 



 

An emergency case of a dog with fractured jaw was seen by Dr. Deo. He suggested of cerclage 

wiring and performed the same. The dog was then kept on IV fluids. The owner is further advised 

to update the Vet on his health status and continue the prescribed medicine. 

 

 

Spaying of a few dogs was performed by Dr. Deo and team on Friday. The ABC Prg. continues. 



 

 

A cat with scabies has been surrendered this week. She will be treated against her skin disease at 

the Shelter.  Six puppies have also been surrendered on Friday. We will be looking for a loving 

family for them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support 


